
Online Parent 

Workshops 
Aimed at parents of children about to start primary school 

 

 

 

Supporting Your Child with 

Starting Primary School 

28/07/2025 - 12:30-2:30pm 

Is your child about to start primary school? Would you like to come and 

meet with other parents and carers and learn about ways to  support 

your child with this step in their lives? 

You are invited to a workshop which thinks about how to prepare and 

support your child with this. We will consider challenges and concerns 

and discuss techniques that you can use at home to help them feel ready 

for starting primary school. 

If you would like to join, please ctrl + click the link below or scan 

the QR code 

Supporting Your Child with Starting Primary School | Meeting-Join | Microsoft Teams  

Our workshops are held on Microsoft Teams. You can create an 

account for free. You will need access to the internet. If you have any 

questions please speak to your child’s school. Currently, this workshop is only 

available to parents/carers of children attending an EWT/EST school. Please 

speak to your child’s school or check our website for our list of schools.  If you 

require materials in another language or have any other access needs then 

please email: 

EWTandESTenquiries@nelft.nhs.uk 

 We look forward to meeting you. 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1a6d306d-fa99-4203-a13c-aa756d856d97@c098d55f-2963-41dd-927e-a5429df62204

